
COUNCIL MEETINGS

The next Council Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 20 August 2025 at 2.00pm.

Details will be available on Council’s 
website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
councilmeetings
To watch the meeting live or when it suits 
you, visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

COMMUNITY IMMUNISATION SESSION

When: Thursday 14 August 
Where: Leongatha Early Learning Centre

For more information on other sessions 
or to book, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
immunisation

South Gippsland Shire Council News

COLLABORATIVE TENDER

South Gippsland Shire Council and Bass 
Coast Shire Council are conducting a 
Collaborative Tender.

RFT/444 - Annual Supply of Quarry and 
Road Making Materials

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Friday 8 
August 2025. 
Tender documents can be downloaded 
from https://basscoast.etenderbox.com.
au

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have 
the perfect position for you! Check out 
our current vacant positions here: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

REQUEST FOR TENDERS

Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for the 
following:

RFT/425 - Design and Construct - 
Korumburra Recreation Reserve; 
Multipurpose Synthetic Training Facility

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 12 
August 2025. 
Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha  
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

TWOONE and the South Gippsland ArtCubes
Globally renowned street artist, 
Hiroyasu Tsuri, otherwise known 
as TWOONE is currently re-
imagining our ArtCubes with 
stunning new murals.

TWOONE works between 
Melbourne and Italy, and is 
instantly recognised for his 
unique, single colour portrayals 
of creatures, native flowers and 
vegetation.

The Victorian Government’s 
FReeZA Youth Activation 
Fund, has provided the unique 
opportunity for young local artists 
to work alongside TWOONE 
as part of a short mentorship 
throughout this redesign.

TWOONE began working his 

magic last Friday and will continue 
working on this project until Friday 
8 August. With two mentees 
joining him along the way, our 
aspiring young artists are gaining 
firsthand experience, guidance and 
feedback - enhancing their artistic 
skills and techniques.

The ArtCubes are currently located 
in the carpark outside Council’s 
main office entrance in Leongatha.

We highly encourage everyone to 
visit and watch the work develop 
over the remainder of this project 
timeline.

For more information about the 
ArtCubes, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
artcubes

Council at its meeting held 16 July 2025 
proposed to commence statutory procedures 
to discontinue an unused road known as 
Rooney Street, Foster.
A person may make a submission to this 
proposal. Submissions are to be received no 
later than 5.00pm Tuesday 19 August 2025 
addressed to the CEO. Any person making a 
submission is entitled to be heard in support of 
the submission. If a person or a representative 
wish to be heard in support of the submission, 
they must state this in their submission. 
For more information, visit:
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Proposed Road 
Discontinuance -
Unused Road


